
Taupo Classic Rally Club Inc.

We regret to advise you that we have cancelled our
 2wd Road Rally on the 30 September 2018
due to a lack of entries 
as allowed for in our ASR’s.

We would like to thank Sponsors, volunteers and those competitors who supported our event, 
and then our decision.

Alan Barnes
Secretary


